
 

NOTICE 

Village of Canton, New York 

Hearing and Special Meeting of Board of Trustees  

June 29, 2020 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Canton Village Board of Trustees will hold a special meeting 

on Monday, June 29, 2020 at 5:30pm, to consider and take action on a resolution authorizing the 

realignment of a portion of Miner Street located in the Village of Canton between Clark Street and the 

Miner Street bridge. The proposed realignment would reduce the existing curve in the road at or near the 

entrance to the Appleton Arena. The proposed resolution, and a drawing illustrating the proposed 

realignment, may be viewed on the Village’s website.  

 

At that time the Board will also hold a hearing to receive public comment for or against said 

resolution. Both the special meeting and hearing will be conducted by use of Zoom video-conference, as 

authorized by Governor Andrew Cuomo’s Executive Order 202.1 (extended by Executive Orders 

202.14, 202.28, and 202.38) and Executive Order 202.15 (extended by Executive Orders 202.29 and 

202.39). The public is invited to view or listen to the special meeting and hearing, and to comment 

during the hearing, by any of the following means: 

 

A. Join Zoom Meeting 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89308424611 

Meeting ID: 893 0842 4611 

One tap mobile 

+16465588656,,89308424611# US (New York) 

 

Dial in 

 +1 646 558 8656 US (New York) 

   

B. The link is also available at www.cantonny.gov.  

 

Public comments may also be submitted via email addressed to Mayor Michael Dalton at 

MDalton@cantonny.gov or by regular mail addressed to the Mayor at 60 Main Street, Canton, New 

York 13617, to be received by 4:00pm on Monday, June 29, 2020, which will be made part of the record 

of the public hearing and meeting.  

 

Date: June 18, 2020     Sally Noble 

       Village Clerk 
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